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Principal's Update
A huge thank you goes out to our custodians today for National
School Custodian Appreciation Day! We are lucky to have Mr. Fraser,
Mr. Nault, and Mr. Ash! They keep Vinal looking great!

Another big THANK YOU goes out to all of the high school students
that visited with all of our students on Wednesday! The high
schoolers joined all of our classes for Morning Meeting, and then
assisted in numerous classrooms and throughout the building for
the remainder of the day for Norwell CARES Day.

On Thursday we were visited by the Kindness Ninja, and he has
challenged the children to see how many acts of kindness they can
complete. Ask your child what acts of kindness they have completed
since the challenge began.

The PTO will be hosting our first Stay-and-Play on Friday, October
13th. If your child(ren) plan to attend, please complete the online
permission slip below or HERE.

Mrs. LaSalle and Mrs. Carpenito are running a Kindness Club for
students in 3rd-5th grade. Click HERE to learn more.

We encourage everyone to wear orange on October 10th for World
Inclusion Day. World Inclusion Day is a day dedicated to ensuring
that individuals of various abilities, backgrounds, ages, races,
religions, genders, and other characteristics are accepted,
welcomed, and treated fairly.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3kDqMkQRIV0hs3hw-pBQeJ4busdMR7Ev6rWY47GlFIGnJrw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1c9n05-_iqf-2usTC9aKvO5c4AUXMsub-4pNjHSVeIhg/edit?usp=sharing
https://cdn.smore.com/u/df6e/45d3bdfdbcac528d924e7f2ce50c81a2.jpeg
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Breakfast & Lunch Menus
Click HERE for the October menus.

Nurse's Update
Presently, there are many respiratory and gastrointestinal viruses circulating. Please help keep our
school communities as healthy as possible by following these recommendations if your child is not
feeling well.

Fever (>100.0° Fahrenheit or higher), nausea, vomiting, diarrhea:
Stay home until 24 hours after symptoms resolved AND fever-free for 24 hours without fever-
reducing medication.

If your child has tested positive for COVID, please contact the school nurse for guidance on a return
date to school.
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https://cdn.smore.com/u/f8e7/79886b7f6cdaa2db839a770b8578c2d4.png
https://www.norwellschools.org/Page/8043


They will need to be out of school for 5 days and return on day 6. A mask is required on days 6-10
if the child has not tested negative in that time frame.

Thank you for helping keep our school community healthy this cold and flu season.

Upcoming Dates
Monday, October 2: School Custodian Day
Monday, October 2: Blue Shirt Day
Wednesday, October 4: Elementary Early Release @ 12:20
Thursday, October 5: Bus 15 Expectations Meeting
Friday, October 6: Bus 13 Expectations Meeting
Monday, October 9: No School
Tuesday, October 10: World Inclusion Day - Wear Orange
Tuesday, October 10: Bus 11 Expectations Meeting
Wednesday, October 11: Bus 10 Expectations Meeting
Friday, October 13: Bus 13 Expectations Meeting
Friday, October 13: PTO Stay-and-Play

Your PTO Corner
Thank you for everyone's support of the PTO Annual Appeal - we are hoping to reach our goal of 60%
of families contributing (any amount), can you contribute to help fund enrichment programs, field trip
buses, and teacher appreciation activities at Vinal? You can donate online here or by sending a check
via backpack mail. Thank you!

10/13 Oct. Stay & Play (Submit the required online permission slip here.)
10/18 PTO Meeting at 7pm via Zoom
10/25-10/26 Scholastic Book Fair! (This is a fundraiser for the Vinal PTO and helps stock our
Vinal library each year. So shop away!)
10/27 Vinal Spooky Walk
Special November Parent Social coming in November: Details to come!

We've also begun a new teacher appreciation activity to keep morale high with the teachers: each
Friday two teachers win a gift card raffle for ~$10 each. If you are willing to donate a gift card to your
favorite coffee or gift store, please send it along to the PTO.

You can stay up to date by joining our Facebook Group and following us on Instagram and checking
out our website.

Thank you! ~ Your PTO Board

https://www.vinalpto.com/support-us
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3kDqMkQRIV0hs3hw-pBQeJ4busdMR7Ev6rWY47GlFIGnJrw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85106614190?pwd=SVFmTkNvUTQ0UTI1T0YzTnk4UFkzZz09
https://www.facebook.com/groups/VinalSchoolPTO
https://www.instagram.com/vinalelementarypto/
https://www.vinalpto.com/




Norwell Middle School Spotlighters
The NMS Spotlighters Drama Group has been awarded the opportunity to perform live at Disney
Springs, at Walt Disney World, Florida. On stage, students will be performing in front of an
international audience, and they will experience the excitement and magic of being a Disney performer.
If you are interested in donating to this experience please click HERE.

https://givebutter.com/c/7djMDN
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